
From: Nathan McLeod
To: Alex Eidam
Subject: Agency Comment Request - Floodplain Regulation Updates
Date: Thursday, March 24, 2022 8:37:41 AM

Parks has no comment on this update
 
Nathan McLeod, PLA
Parks and Trails Design/Development Specialist
Missoula Parks and Recreation
100 Hickory St |  Missoula, MT 59801
406-552-6261
mcleodn@ci.missoula.mt.us
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